January 13, 1929.

Dr. Tyler Dennett,
State Depurtment,
Jashington, D . Co

Dear Sir:

Caing to unforeseen circumstances I am com-
peiled to posipone my visit to Wushington during the
week following January 18 and sc will be unable at
that time to take sdvantage of your kind offer to
pupmifeine L0 see correspondence relating to Sitting
Bull .in- Cunada. I grestly spprecisie your kindness
in this matter and hope to be in Wushington sometime
tiis Cpring at shich time 1 trust I shall see you.

Yours very cordia.ly,

We S. CAVPBELL.




